
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Seniors,

We are excited to announce that Senior March Madness officially kicked off yesterday!
We are in the middle of our dress up week and have two more weeks of exciting prizes, treats,
and events planned for the Class of 2024. We wanted to take a few minutes and remind you of
a few key things, as well as share some exciting new updates.

Senior March Madness:We are still in need of parent volunteers for the week of March 18th.
Please click here if you are interested in helping one or multiple days that week. We are also still
collecting gift card donations. You are welcome to drop those off to the front office or bring them
Friday night (March 8th) to locker strip hang up night. Please click here for the breakdown of
March Madness that we shared previously.

Locker Strip Hang Up Night: This Friday March 8th from 3-8pm. Please be sure to thoroughly
review the guidelines, which were previously shared, linked here. Also, as a general reminder,
we will not have locker combinations for your student. Additionally, ALL seniors were assigned a
locker. If they do not remember their locker number or location, they can report to the 9th and
10th grade office to get that information.

Graduation Update:We are also excited to announce that we were recently informed that
every senior participating in our graduation ceremony will now receive 12 tickets to the
graduation ceremony!

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to Mrs. Jody Gross @
jody.gross@gcpsk12.org

Sincerely,
Mill Creek Senior Sponsors
Jody Gross, Andrew Holbrook, and Elizabeth Summerlin

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfiCYPwtdA8o4myLYpG7ntpVz1lTjT2Y9jXH5bPi51phDohqg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/document/d/17VQYU5vJzK0rI13V5jnMCet2zmgl96_cHUegnpCARt4/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1GqHRYWwKut6FWU1hXa8QR4jplJPGqdglRquTGV3Cy0M/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:jody.gross@gcpsk12.org

